Katie Ely 09024 é’Tl

From: Dorothy Menasco via RT [support@sipcomcorp.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2009 12:25 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: RE: [Support Sipcom #3001} Order or Notice issued by the Public Service Commission

(Email ID = 023339)

s PARTIES

What docket was this for? This appears to be an automatic response from SipCom advising that an order or notice
that we sent to them was unable to be delivered. I don't know it it was a problem with their e-mail server, spam
filtet, or other type of filter. However, it advises that the message will be evaluated by their technical suppott. So,
the appropriate person(s) should get the order/notice. Please ptint this message and put it in the parties/interested
petsons cotrespondence folder for the appropriate docket. Please also send a copy of the order/notice to the
approptiate person/party via U.S. mail, to be on the safe side.

Dotothy Menasco

Chief Deputy Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Cletk
850-413-6770

From: Katie Ely

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2009 2:11 PM

To: Dorothy Menasco

Subject: FW: [Suppott Sipcom #3001] Order or Notice issued by the Public Service Commission (Email ID =
023339)

Katie Ely

Staff Assistant - Office of Commission Clerk Flotida Public Service
Comtnission

850-413-6304

Please note: Flotida has a very broad public records law. Most written
communications to ot from state officials regarding state business are
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public
and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be
subject to public disclosure.

From: Queue for mails who need approvals via RT

[mailto:support@sipcomcotp.com]

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2009 2:02 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: [Support Sipcom #3001) Order or Notice issued by the Public

Service Commission (Email ID = 023339) DOCUMENT NUMBER-DATE

1 06376 JIWS 8
FPSC-COMMISSION CLERK




Subject: AutoReply: Order or Notice issued by the Public Service
Commission (Email ID = 023339)

Greetings,
This message has been automatically generated in response to the
creation of a trouble ticket regarding:
"Order or Notice issued by the Public Service Commission (Email
ID = 023339)", a summary of which appears below.

There is no need to reply to this message right now. Your ticket has
been assigned an ID of [Support Sipcom #3001].

You are not registetd in our online support system, your request will be
evaluated by our technical staff

Please include the string:
[Supportt Sipcom #3001]

in the subject line of all future correspondence about this issue. To do
so, you may reply to this message.

Thank you,
support{@sipcomcorp.com

The attached order ot notice has been issued by the Public Service
Commission.

If you have any problems opening this attachment, please contact the
Office of Commission Cletk by reply email or at 850-413-6770.

When replying, please do not altet the subject line; as it is used to
process your reply.

Thank you.




